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2018/2019 POST- UTME SCREENING EXERCISE 

 

This is to inform Prospective UTME candidates who successfully logged in to submit their 

Biodata/Credentials and the General Public that the Post-UTME Screening Exercise will hold on 

Friday, 14 And Saturday 15 September, 2018.  Further information regarding the venues and 

day/time allotted to each candidate will be released in due course. 

Candidates are advised to beware of fraudsters who may request them to pay any amount for the 

purpose of assisting them for admission.   

Anybody who falls victim does so at his/her own risk. 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O.  Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar 
 

 


